TO:

Kandice Talbot, Planner


FROM:
Jim Seymour – Development Review Coordinator, Sebago Technics, Inc.
DATE:
August 9, 2002
RE:

PROP, Anderson Street Project

I have reviewed the most recent submittal for the proposed 9-unit development on Anderson Street.  The applicant has addressed my previous concerns and comments.  I find this plan acceptable as designed.

Please contact our office with any questions.
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